
NO FACE MASK, NO ENTRY 
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One of the basic requirements in this time of 
COVID-19 pandemic is the wearing of facemask. No 

facemask, no entry policy was adapted by every 
institution/organization whether public or private.  

 

Facemask is considered as one of the protective 
gears to prevent infections of the unseen enemy, the 

Covid-19. 
 

Through the initiative of ASEC. Vidal D. 
Villanueva, III, the Cooperative Development Authority-

Region 7, seek the support of cooperatives to donate 
facemasks to the barangay of Cebu City first identified 

with covid-19 case. One Thousand Six Hundred (1,400) 
pcs. of facemasks including 20 sets of PPE were given to 
Sitio Zapatera, Barangay Luz, Cebu City.   The Provincial 

Health Office of Cebu Province were also extended a 
total of 4,865 pcs. of facemasks. 

 

The management of the Cooperative 
Development Authority in Region 7 is very thankful to the 
wholehearted support of the cooperatives who 

immediately responded to the call and put into practiced 
the 7th Cooperative Principle, “Concern for the 

Community” beyond ordinary time and circumstances.  
 

 


